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Looking for a great summer opportunity for your military 
kids? Look no further. Applications for Operation Purple 

Camps are now open! 
Operation Purple Camp welcomes children from all 

Uniformed Services, including National Guard, Reserve, and 
the Commissioned Corps of the National Oceanic and 

Atmospheric Administration and United States Public Health 
Service. Priority is given to military children with a wounded, 
ill or injured parent or a parent who’s deploying soon or has 

deployed within the past 15 months. 
https://www.militaryfamily.org/programs/operation-

purple/operation-purple-camp/ 

 

 

 

NSA Annapolis and Naval District Washington 
invite everyone to wear purple on Friday, April 12 

as a gesture of support for all military children. 
 

 

The Interstate Compact on 
Educational Opportunities for Military 

Children is now the law in all 50 
states and the District of Columbia. 

The Compact addresses school 
issues for military students and 

families: 
www.mic3.net 

 
 

http://www.mic3.net/

